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Attention: Paul C. Thompson | WDiST. 3

Administrative Order NSL-2745
Dear Mr. Thompson:

Reference is made to your application of November 7, 1989 and December 13, 1989 for a
non-standard coal gas well location for your San Juan 32-8 Well No. 208 to be located 940
feet from the South line and 2020 feet from the West line (Unit N) of Section 29, Township
32 North, Range 8 West, NMPM, Basin Fruitland Coal (Gas) Pool, San Juan County, New
Mexico. The W/2 of said Section 29 shall be dedicated to the well forming a standard 320-
acre gas spacing and proration unit for said pool.

By the authority granted me under the provisions of Rule 8 of the Special Rules and
Regulations for the Basin-Fruitland Coal (Gas) Pool as promulgated by Division Order No.
R-8768, the above-described unorthodox coal gas well location is hereby approved.

Sincerely,

William J. LeMay
Director
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cc: Oil Conservation Division - Aztec
US Bureau of Land Management - Farmington
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0il Conservation Division
P.0. Box 2088
Santa Fe, NM 87504-2088

Re: Proposed MC
Proposed DHC
Proposed NSL
Proposed SWD
Proposed WFX_
Proposed PMX

Gentlemen:
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Yours truly,

e ///g;;’ .
//}k/?’ ¢ Lf"lﬂjfg,ﬁ.g P




NORTHWEST PIPELINE CORPORATION

PRODUCTION & DRILLING
3539 East 30th Street
Farmington, New Mexico 87401

4320-M-093-89

December 13, 1989

Mr. Michael E. Stogner
N.M. 0il Conservation Div.
P.0O. Box 2088

Santa Fe, NM 87504

Re: Unorthodox Gas Well Location
San Juan 32-8 Unit #208
940' FSL & 2020' FWL
N 29 T32N, R8W
Fruitland Coal Gas Pool

Dear Mr. Stogner:

The San Juan 32-8 Unit agreement does not allow N/2 and S/2 well
dedications because of problems caused with intervening drilling
blocks in a future Fruitland Coal participating area. Please
reconsider our unorthodox location with a W/2 dedication.

If you have more questions concerning the constraints of the San
Juan 32-8 Unit agreement please call Warren Curtis in our Salt Lake
City office. His telephone number is (801) 584-6669.

Sincerely,

ord £ o s
Paul C. Thompson
Manager, Production & Drilling
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